

LTI 22631 N. 18<sup>th</sup> Ave. Phoenix, AZ 85021

Attention: Rob Foster

Re:

**OKC** Distribution Facility

June Safety Award

Dear Rob.

Congratulations! LTI has been awarded the "Ben E. Keith Safety Award" for the month of June 2005.

The dedication to safety exhibited by your Foreman Dave Leon and his crew is something of which you should be proud.

We at Ben E. Keith certainly appreciate Dave's efforts in setting the safety standard toward which all of our subcontractors can aspire.

As part of the Award (and incentive) for maintaining a safe working environment, we have issued Ben E. Keith Safety T-Shirts and Ball Caps to each member of Dave's Crew. We also will take the entire crew to lunch at a Restaurant of their choice.

Rob, we certainly appreciate the outstanding effort exhibited by your Organization, both in maintaining a safe working environment and a quality installation. Keep up the good work.

Sincerel

Mark Viliman

Senior Project-Manager

Cc:

Bob Ulliman

Daryl Wiggington